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Excellence in Education: A Community Commitment 

  

February 2022 
 
Dear Pleasant Valley Resident: 
 
The Pleasant Valley School District Board of Education is pleased to offer the Property Tax Rebate to its 
qualified residents.  Enclosed under this cover is the Pleasant Valley School District Property Tax Rebate 
Form for 2021.  If you need assistance, business office staff can assist you in the completion of your form.  
The following dates have been set aside for assistance.   
 

Thursday, February 17, 2022      10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon and 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, March 15, 2022  10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon and 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, April 26, 2022  10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon and 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
 

If you would like assistance, please call (570) 402-1000 extension 1260 to schedule an appointment to 
have your school property tax rebate form completed. You will need to provide the following: 
 

 Proof of all household income for the 2021 year (including social security and retirement, 
pensions, interest, dividends, rental income, IRA distributions, wages, unemployment 
compensation, etc.) 

 Your paid 2021 school property tax bill  
 Proof of Age (Valid forms of ID: Birth Certificate, PA driver’s license, or PA identification card.)   
 Copy of your completed 2021 PA-1000 State Property Tax Rebate Form 

 
Copies of this information will be made here at the district so you can return home with your original 
documents.   
 

Please be advise due to the current CoVid-19 pandemic, we are encouraging 

our Citizens to mail in or drop off their rebates at the district office.  We will 
still make all necessary copies, and process your rebate.  Upon entering the 

building, you will be required to wear a mask, to have your temperature 
taken and adhere to CDC social distancing procedures.  
 
PLEASE NOTE:  We ask that you enter the driveway that is directly across from the GULF Gas Station on 
route 115.  Please drive forward and park in the lot immediately in front of the district office building.  
Enter the door under the Blue Roof. 
 
All Pleasant Valley School District Property Tax Rebates must be filed with the Business Office by  

June 30, 2022.    

http://www.pvbears.org/





